








The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  June 3, 2018 

 

 
 
Altar Care Committee       
  Marianne Paul, 542-0290                                 
Altar Servers  
  Bereavement Committee    
  Lisa Johnson, 994-2397                                           
Burse Club    
   Pat Shea, 477-3221                                                  
Charismatic Prayer Group     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                                                 
Homebound Ministry                                 
  Father James Grebe, 477-3221 
Greeters/Ushers                                                   
Liturgical Assistants 
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178                                           

 

Music Ministry     
  Isabelle Peterson, 477-3221  
Health Ministry 
Marcia Rihm, 857-9691 or Gayle Roth, 471-0810 
Parish Advisory Board  
  Frank Beeby, 484-9470         
  Brad Dale, 572-0037  
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178    
  Frank Maguire, 361-9545   
  Carla Moulyet, 994-8250                
  Frances Simpson, 501-4386 
Parish Finance Council     
  Yvette McLellan, Chair  
  Steve Peranich, Secretary 
  Marc Churchwell  
  Tom Moulyet                                                  
Readers 
  Father Patrick Foley, 477-3221                     

The Alfred-Washburn Center Thanks You! 

Thank you for answering Alfred-Washburn’s call for food to contin-
ue their mission to serve the area’s hungry.  

 
Items that are always appreciated include:                                 

cereal                                                           
dried beans                                                       

canned meats (tuna, chicken, ham, spam, etc.)                             
peanut butter and jelly                                               

soups, chili 
 

Food can be dropped off in the designated box in the parish hall or 
in the parish office. 

Hurricane Season Prayer                                
since Ivan 2004 

Father, all the elements of nature obey 
Your command. 

Calm the storms that might threaten us, 
and turn our fear of Your power into 
praise of Your goodness. 

Parish Ministries 

Parish Organizations 
Knights of Columbus       
  Chris Reiter, Grand Knight     
  cjreiter52@gmail.com, 529-1563  
 Ladies’ Society       
  Bette Hooton, President, 969-0001  
St. Vincent De Paul 
  Helpline, 850-377-9829 

                                             
Parish Reaching Out 

Catholic Argos 
   www.catholicargos.com 
Eucharistic Adoration      
  Resumes January 2018  
  9:00am ~ 4:00pm in the Church                   
Online Giving        
  go to: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 
  and click “contribute”                                         
Rosary   
  Weekdays after Mass                                                   

Faith Formation 

Religious Education                                                               
Katie Weikert, 477-3221                                                       
Sunday:                                                                             
12:00pm ~ 1:30pm   Kindergarten ~ 9th 
grade                                                       
Catholic Campus Ministries (UWF) 
Fr. James Grebe, 477-3221                                                        
Fr. Pat’s Bible Class                                                              
Monday nights at 7:00pm  
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
(R.C.I.A.) 
Contact the parish office, 477-3221 Page 5 

EWTN MAY PROGRAM SPECIALS:                            

� EWTN Channels: Direct TV 370, Dish 261,                    
Mediacom 94 Cox 385 

� Radio: 103.3 FM, 1230 AM 
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A relationship of faith and commitment exists between the Catholic Church and its members and the public, whether they are children, young 
people, adults or elderly.  Sexual abuse is this context, or any other relationship, is a matter of grave concern.  Knowledge of such abuse             
requires a special response in order to facilitate the healing process and assure the safety of the community.  With this in mind, The Diocese of 
Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has established Victims Assistance Coordinators, 
experienced and trained counselors. These coordinators are available to help persons who have been sexually abused by a priest, deacon or other 
church personnel. VICTIM ASSISTANCE COORDINATORS: Pensacola/Ft. Walton Beach area: Dr. Lewis Makarowski, PhD, P.A.                       
(850)477-7181.  Tallahassee/Panama City area: James Gagnon, MSW, LCSW (850)877-0205.                                                                                           

For Spanish speakers - en Espanol: Deacon  Santiago Molina, (850)627-2350.   Diocesan Victim Assistance Hotline: (850)435-3536 

Monday, June 4 
 McDonald Family  

Requested by Jack and Ann Brown 
 

   Tuesday, June 5 
Kintz Family 

Requested by Jack and Ann Brown 
                                                                                                       

Wednesday, June 6 
†  Serapia and Deofilo Gracia† 

Requested by Don and Amy Varela 
 

Thursday, June 7 
†  Arnetta Patane † 

Requested by Vincent and Joan Caranci 
 

Friday, June 8 
Msgr. Michael Mooney 

55th Anniversary of Ordination 
 

Saturday, June 9 
       10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

†  Bill Hellman †                                                                   
Requested by Knights of Columbus 8450 

 
Sunday, June 10, 8:30am                                                           

10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
† Judith Barrett † 

Requested by Joseph Barrett 
 

Sunday, June 10, 10:30am                                                               
10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Parishioners of Nativity of Our Lord 
                                                                                           

Mass Intentions 
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The Society of St. Vincent de Paul meets 
every 2nd and 4th Wednesday of the 
month at 4:00pm in the Msgr. Mullins 
Room in the Education Building.                      
Parishioners are welcomed who are in-

terested in advancing their spiritual growth and meet-
ing with men and women of good will who believe in 
serving those in need and bringing them closer to 
God. 

In a few weeks, you will be asked to participate in a postcard initiative aimed at growing 
this community and the Catholic presence.  To do this the Florida Conference of Catholic 
Bishops has developed a postcard to be distributed and completed in the pews during 
weekend Masses by parishioners.  Pope Francis said in his address to the Joint Session of 
the US Congress in 2015, “Each son and daughter of a given country has a mission, a              
personal and social responsibility.” Thus, we are all called to participate in public life and 
apply Gospel values to our political activities. 

 

Why do Catholics 
bless themselves   
before and after             

entering church? 

Old Testament Jews washed with water before 
entering the Temple precincts.  Building on a 
ritual familiar to the Jews, John 
the Baptist used water to                
represent repentance of sin and 
purification.  So when we cross 
ourselves with holy water                   
entering and leaving the church, 
we recall that history.  But we 
also refer to our Baptism when 
the priest used water to symbol-
ize the washing away of our sins 
and to protect us from evil. 

Why  Do 

Catholics 

Do That ? 
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Father Pat’s Page 
Congratulations to our 8th grade                  

graduates! 

Deacon Dennis, Father Emmanuel, Father Pat and                
Father Grebe celebrate Mass with Bishop Bill. 


